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Falmouth Police Department

2 Marshall Drive

Falmouth, ME 04105

Business 207-781-2300

Fax 207-781-3448

___________________________________________________________________________

Press Release 4/15/2015
The Falmouth Police Department has been awarded $11,000.00 from the Maine Bureau of Highway Safety to be utilized for speed enforcement.  The grant will support specialized enforcement details for the next several months focusing on speeding vehicles.  Extra officers in marked and unmarked vehicles will be assigned during peak problem periods to assist in managing the speeding issues on public roads.
The Falmouth Police Department is committed to make all the roadways a safe place to travel for pedestrians, bicyclists and motorist during these summer months.  We ask all motorists to operate within the posted speed limits and stay alert to the conditions and environment around them.   
Contact:  Lt. John Kilbride
